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- MEDIA ADVISORY - 

MERRILL TO REVIEW PREPARATIONS FOR 

2014 GENERAL ELECTION, RELEASE FINAL 

VOTER REGISTRATION FIGURES PRIOR TO 

ELECTION DAY  
SECRETARY OF THE STATE TO RELEASE ELECTION DAY HOTLINE, REVIEW 

ELECTION DAY REGISTRATION, OUTLINE VOLUNTEER PROGRAM WITH CT 

BAR ASSOCIATION TO PROVIDE ATTORNEYS TO HELP TROUBLESHOOT 

PROBLEMS AT THE POLLS  

 

WHO: Secretary of the State Denise Merrill, Attorney Douglas Brown, 

Executive Director of the Connecticut Bar Association  
 

WHAT:   Secretary Merrill will conduct a news conference to review 

preparations for the November 4, 2014 general election, release 

final voter registration figures prior to Election Day, release 

Election Day Hotline, review Election Day Registration and 

outline volunteer attorney program with Executive Director of 

the CT Bar Association to help with potential problems at the 

polls.  
 

WHERE: State Capitol Room 104, 210 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT  

 

WHEN:     Monday November 3, 2014, 11:00 A.M.   
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